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Meduxnekeag Consolidated School
April 2022 NEWSLETTER
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Apr. 4
Gr. 7 Immunizations




Gr. 6 Badminton

Nackawic

  
	5
Popsicles $1.00
Gr. 7 Badminton

Meduxnekeag
Scholastic Virtual Book Fair opens     (see link below)


	6
Gr. 8 Badminton

Townsview
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	7

Popcorn $1.25

Green Shirt Day
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Home & School BINGO NIGHT 6pm
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	8
Spring Fever    Vacation Draw
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	11
Book Fair 9-3pm

Report Cards 

Go Home 




	12
Popsicles $1.00

Book Fair 9-11am
	13
Book Fair 9-7:30pm



             3:00-8:00pm
	14
Book Fair 9-11am



               8:30-11:30am
	15
Good Friday

No School


	18
Easter Monday

No School


	19
Popsicles $1.00
	20
MCS is scent-free
[image: image18.jpg]



	21
Popcorn $1.25

Middle School Dance 
7-9pm.  

Cost is $2.00

Canteen onsite
[image: image8.jpg]




	22
Hat Day

$1.00
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	25
MCS Bottle Drive 
There will be a truck parked out front all week for parents to drop off their bottles. Proceeds go towards athletics.





	26
Popsicles $1.00


	27
Be sure to sign up for cashless schools – makes it much easier to make payments online.

https://anglophonewest .schoolcashonline.com

	28
Popcorn $1.25


	29

Retro Dress Up Day
$1.00 for           Student Council
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TO HELP YOU PLAN AHEAD 

May 6th – Subject Council Day (No school)
May 16th – NBTA Day (No school)

May 23rd – Victoria Day (No school)
May 27th – Crazy Hair Day
June 10th – Gr. 8 Farewell Celebration

June 22nd – Family Picnic

June 23rd – School Spirit Day

June 24th – Last Day of Classes

PRE-KINDERGARTEN 

We are still looking to register students who will be attending kindergarten in September 2022.  Please call or stop into the office for more information.  Pre-K students will come to school on May 26th and attend for the morning. 
BOOK FAIR

We are so very excited to tell you that our school’s SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR starts soon and this year it will be IN PERSON as well as virtual!  It will be open virtually from April 5-14 and April 11-14 in person in our MCS library.  The hours will be as follows:


April 11th – 9-3pm


April 12th – 9-11am


April 13th – 9-7:30pm (Parent Teacher Night)


April 14th – 9-11am (Parent Teacher Morning)
All books will be shipped directly to the school for free, saving you shipping costs.  Use the link below to access the virtual book fair or come see us in person:

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5177821
MCS ATHLETICS
Badminton

MCS badminton season is coming to an end. Over 50 middle school students attended tryouts and are currently practicing and challenging for district meets. Grade level teams will compete against other local school teams with Grade 6 students traveling to Hartland, MCS hosting grade 7 students and Townsview hosting the grade 8 meet. Good luck to all participants as they participate in singles, doubles and mixed doubles matches. 

Volleyball

MCS will offer male and female varsity volleyball for middle school students starting April 11th. The season will conclude May 20th.  Open gyms have begun for students who are interested in playing middle school volleyball.  

Cheerleading

Mme Curtis is leading cheerleading practices for students in grades 5 - 8 on Mondays and Wednesdays.
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GREEN SHIRT DAY

On Thursday, April 7th, MCS will celebrate Green Shirt Day. Students are encouraged to participate by wearing green on that day.  Green Shirt Day hopes to honour, remember, and recognize all the victims and families of the Humbolt tragedy and raise awareness and inspire Canadians to become organ donors. 
SCHOOL MESSENGER
Just a reminder to parents/guardians that the School Messenger app is available for your convenience to put attendance in for your child/children.  If you are having any problems getting started with this, please call the school and we will assist you.
HOME & SCHOOL NEWS
MCS Home and School is so excited to be back at it! We have some exciting things lined up for the remainder of the school year.  Don’t miss our BINGO nights on: April 7th and May 17th.

There are great prizes to be won including Ms. Bell's cinnamon buns!!!!  Also, we are so excited to be able to host the Spring into Summer Craft Fair on Mother's Day weekend - May 7th from 10am-2pm. We have all kinds of vendors lined up and would love to have more.  Please help us spread the word!

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

It is spring and report card time! Report cards will be going home on April 11th. In preparation for that, families can expect there to be several messages sent home about what to expect on the report cards. Students and staff have worked very hard trying to make up for all the disruptions to learning however, we have a long way to go yet. I encourage all families to book a parent/teacher meeting for either April 13th or 14th. Parent/Teacher can be done virtually or in person. The MCS Book Fair will be taking place through the first weeks of April as well. Stop in and check out the great selection!  We are excited to have parents back into the school and as you visit, please take a look through our lost and found pile. We will be continuing to get students outside as much as possible, in all sorts of weather. We ask that students come prepared with rubber boots, coats, splash pants, hats and mitts. Looking forward to seeing you out and about during parent/teacher!

SCHOOL T-SHIRTS FOR SALE

These shirts are available the office for $5.00.  We have the following sizes:  Youth M, L, XL & Adult S, M.
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